
 

 

 

 

 

August 17, 2020 
 

 

 

Notification: Occurrence of Coronavirus at Tokyo Tech 
 

 

 

We have learned that two Tokyo Tech students in their 20s tested positive for COVID-19. The 

students had not visited the Institute’s premises for more than two weeks before they were informed 

of the diagnosis. They are currently under medical treatment. 

 
We kindly ask for your understanding and consideration in respecting the rights and privacy of the 

student and his/her family. 

Tokyo Tech will continue efforts to maintain safety and peace of mind at the Institute and in the 

local community. 

 
For inquiries on this matter, please contact: 

Public Relations Section, Office of Public Engagement 

pr@jim.titech.ac.jp 
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